
 
 

 

Value Based Payments 

Question/Response Document 

  
The Division has a dedicated webpage for Value Based Payments. Under the resources 
section of this page, a new VBP Questions and Responses document has been posted. 
Additional questions may be submitted to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov with the subject line VBP. 
Questions and responses will be added to the document as they become available.  
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